
 

 

Codsall Parish Council 

Policy on use of the Parish Council Chambers by outside bodies 

 

 

Organisations that receive a grant from the Parish Council have the right to use the Parish Council 

Chambers free of charge as long as it does not conflict with the needs of the Parish Council and that 

the organisation pays for costs incurred by the Parish Council in opening and closing the Parish 

Chambers.  

Organisations who do not receive grant aid from the Parish Council will be reviewed on a case by case 

basis. 
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